
      
    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

Praise the Lord dear brothers and sisters in Christ! 
Scripture tells us very clearly: go and preach the Gospel to every creature! It is 

such a joy to be able to share the love of Jesus and the hope that He gives with someone 
who is hungry and thirsty!  

We have some wonderful news 
we would like to share with you! As 
you know the main outreach for our 
church for the last few years have 
been the Youth Camps! We can see 
how God is working and doing great 
things! We have won so many souls 
to the Lord through these camps! We 
can see that this method works and 
we want to use it again and again! Please do not think that I will talk about our Maykop 
Youth camp again in this newsletter. Of course I would like to do that….but I want to 

talk about the Youth Camp 
we were able to put together 
in the country of Belarus. 
My wife is originally from 
that country. We feel the 
great connection with the 
church where she got saved 
and thanks to your great 
help and support dear 
American brothers and 
sisters in Christ we were 

able to put a Youth Camp together in the country of Belarus. It is a former Soviet Union 
country and is situated in the middle of Europe. It is a very closed country. There is no 
free speech there and there are only a few 
churches there. It is almost impossible for a 
Missionary to go and preach there.  

Thank God we have good relationship 
with them and we are allowed to enter that 
country. So, thank God and your great 
financial support we were able to help them to 
have a Youth camp! It was a tremendous 
event! We had the camp for 5 days in a nearby 
forest. We have about 70 Youth attending!  

 



      
    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Thanks to your great financial help Youth did not have to pay for their camp! 
They have no funds to pay for themselves 
and that is where all of you step in! You 
pay for their camp! Thank you! With your 
great help and support we were able to feed 
everyone three meals a day for 5 days! We 
were able to rent and to bring there a 
generator to produce electricity. We had 
speakers, amplifiers, guitars there! We had 
Bible Studies, seminars, lots of fun Youth 
activities, awesome praise and worship and 
great services! Mainly we were able to feel 

God there! His presence was so awesome and real….you could feel it… 
As a result of God’s touch many 

people gave their lives to Jesus Christ 
and some were filled with the Holy 
Spirit! Some answered the call and were 
baptized in Jesus name in the water by 
their Pastor Oleg there! It was just 
overwhelming to see that lives changed 

and hearts 
touched by 
saving 
power of 
our Lord Jesus!  

In the very end we want to thank you again for your 
great help and support and your prayers! Without you, 
your prayers and your support the Youth Camp in Belarus 
would not happen and Youth there would never possibly 
hear the Gospel and the Good news of Jesus Christ! Thank 
you from the bottom of our hearts! Thank you Jesus! We 
greatly appreciate you! We want ask you, please continue 
to pray for our country, our church and families, please… 
as we pray for you, your family, your church and your 
country every single day.  We love you all and are very 

thankful for everything you have done and are doing for us: for every penny, every 
prayer, and every thought.  

We appreciate and love you all!  God bless you!                                 Rev. Vitaly 
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Greetings in Jesus Mighty Name!!! 
We are joyful to write this Newsletter as a blessing of our ministry to update what we 
practice and do according to word of the lord. We are Harvest Church emphasizing for 

the manifestation of God through us to the whole 
world. Our Faith of statement is to believe in trinity of 
the God, 
water 
baptism, 
Scripture 
that God 
has 

inspired to revelation people for his glory, also 
we believe in baptism in Holy Spirit, and 
anointment of gifts in believers. 
We are established in the firm word of the lord 
and without any denominational value but we are charismatic in worship, Pentecostal in 
practice and conservative in faith. 
Our Vision, mission and Goal: 

1. To see the whole Nepal be transformed by the word of the lord according to Matthew 
28:18-20 

2. Reaching the unreached through various activities like medical camp, providing 
community based child care, and medical facilities to poor and needy communities. Isaiah 
61:1-3 

3. The vision of ministry is NAHUM 2:2 and 2 CORENTHIANS 5:18-19. We would like to 
emphasize on the reconciliation and restoration in the relationship between GOD and this 
generation, be saved.   

4. The mission of the Church is to empower the church in Holy 
Spirit for the demonstration of God’s Love to the whole 
world. John 3:16 

5. To run the Children care centers and raise them as 
missionary and good manner of word of the lord. We support 
children at risk like street kid, poor and needy (financially 
and socially) and Orphans. Luke 18:16, Psalm 127:3 

Recently, the lord has granted us a opportunity to baptized new 
believers who were attending our service and raised in faith of 
Jesus Christ Our Lord and savior. 
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We are glad to inform you concerning children ministry that we are doing which is 
enormously growing and every week the number has been mounting. The goal of this 
ministry is to make known this generation 
to the lord Jesus Christ to each and every 
child and currently we are running Bible 
study groups for the Children, there are two 
categories for the Bible study like one for 
teenagers and one for the under10 group. 
Normally we amuse with them and share 
the gospel and tell the Bibles story. We are 
as Church praying for the ministry and need 
of each ministry. 
Church Planting Locations and leaders: 
In present context we are three different locations of Nepal, Kathmandu, Lalitpur and 
Gaur in Low land region. The areas are as follows: 
Location                                           Leader                                  Contact 
Kathmandu                 Pastor Barnabas/Lydia Pandit          lydiapgh2@yahoo.com 
Patan, Lalitpur           Pastor Binod/Sapana Maharjan          binodmaharjan_7@yahoo.com 
Gaur, Janakpur        Leader Sanjay/Lalita Yadav              yadavsanjay@gmail.com  
Currently we have 85 people to attend the Church service in three different locations. We 
are new in these location and we appreciate your prayer for all of us.  
Prayer that we appreciate from you points: 

- Pray for the growth of the Church spiritual, physical and impacting socially. 
- Pray for the Church rent which is monthly $450.00 OR to lease the land and built the 

place for fellowship ( leasing will charge per Month $200.00 and built a temporary 
building  which cost for building $8000.00 only for the Hall and two rooms).After 
November we won’t have rent support from Harvest Church so please pray for it. 

- Please pray for the land that we need which will cost around $70,000.00 for the land. 
- Need of staff and leaders of the Ministry monthly $250.00 for the Pastors and for the 

leaders $125.00 per month. 
- A Motor bike for ministry and leaders which will cost $2400.00. We are praying for four 

of them. 
- For the Children ministry snacks per month $100.00  

Thank you so much for your involvement and giving us this ministry and thank God for your 
generous heart and participation. May, God be glorified. 
If you have any question regarding our ministry please contact or write us in this following 
address:  
 

                                                                                Harvest Church                     GPO BOX 8975, EPC 1216,  
     Kathmandu, Nepal  
     Phone: 9841873998  

                                                                                                    Email: lydiapgh2@yahoo.com 
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